November 15, 1974

Miss Anna Hovsepian

18 Abingdon Sq.

New York, N.Y. 10014 .

Dear Mi#ss Hovsepian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $25.00
which you were kind enough to make to the St. Vartan
Cathedral.

Our receipt #19410 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate

Enc.



